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BLOG:  December 2023 

Engaging Community:  

The Heart of Yankee Security Convention 

Community engagement and volunteer work are the cornerstones of a 

vibrant society. At Yankee Security Convention, we hold these values close 

to our hearts, understanding the profound impact they have on both 

individuals and the locksmithing community.  

Since our inception in 1978, we have been driven by the belief that giving 

back and actively participating in charitable endeavors can transform lives 

and elevate our industry. Read on to learn how you can make a difference! 
 

Yankee Security Convention is not just a convention—it is a commitment to support and advance the 

locksmith trade. Formed by a dedicated group of New England locksmiths, our not-for-profit corporation was 

established to offer educational seminars and foster the progression of the locksmith profession. Entirely run 

by volunteers, our convention stands as a testament to the power of collective effort in serving our 

community. 

One of the pillars of our mission is the Yankee Scholarship Foundation. This initiative embodies our dedication 

to educational support for locksmiths and their families. Through the Foundation, we aim to provide 

opportunities for learning and growth within the locksmith industry. By nurturing talent and providing 

educational resources, we strive to ensure a bright future for aspiring locksmiths and their loved ones.  

Volunteering, whether in running a convention, running a food pantry, or organizing a local toy drive for the 

holidays, holds immense importance as part of our local communities. It is about being part of something 

larger than ourselves, contributing to a cause that resonates deeply with our values. The dedication and hard 

work put forth by volunteers exemplify the spirit of generosity and unity, shaping a community rooted in 

compassion and support.  

If you are enthusiastic about community engagement, interested in available scholarships, or wish to explore 

the impactful work undertaken by the Yankee Security Convention, we encourage you to reach out to our 

Board of Directors at info@yankeesecurity.org. Together, let us continue to make a positive difference in the 
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locksmithing industry and beyond. Join us in our pursuit of knowledge, support, and giving back to the 

community—together we can Secure the Future…which just happens to be our theme for our 2024 annual 

event. Plan to join us next year, October 23 – 27th, in Springfield, MA for the 44th Yankee Security Convention. 

Your involvement can spark change and inspire others to follow suit. Let us build a brighter future, one act of 

kindness and engagement at a time. 

 

Happy holidays to all! 

 


